Zero Waste Washington reports

Heather Trim reported 14 hours ago (Mon, 15 May at 6:03 PM) via Email

To: pdci@pdc. wa.gov

Hello Chip,

I would like to note for your records that | mistakenly “saved” our reports earlier this year rather than “submitting” them into the
online system. | now have a better understanding of how to accurately submit them. | was new at doing this online system this year.
As of today, | should have accurately submitted all of our 2017 reports to date.

Thank you for your help!
Sincerely,

Heather Trim

Heather Trim

Executive Director

Zero Waste Washington

£16 Second Avenue, Suite 200
Seattle, WA 98104-1530

(206) 351-2898 [cell)
heather@zerowastewashington.org

Click to sign up for our email list!



